
 

Summer Term Update from Mrs Jones 

 
Hello to you all! I hope that you and your families are all safe and well, and that 
you managed to make the most of the Easter holidays. 

It seems very strange for us to be starting the summer term under these 
circumstances. Our teachers have been working hard over the Easter holidays to 
prepare work for the summer term and this has now been added to the ‘Home 
Learning’ section under ‘About Us’ on the website. I apologise that it is not the 
easiest area to navigate and find the most up-to-date information. I am working 
on putting the work into folders for each class to make it simpler for you to follow. 
In the meantime, please look for the dates to signpost you to the most recent 
work added. 

We realise that home schooling can be very challenging, especially when many 
parents are having to work from home too. Please do not feel under pressure to 
complete every activity, only do what you feel is appropriate. Please also 
remember that you can contact the school by emailing the office if you have any 
questions about the work that has been set. We will do our very best to get back 
to you as soon as possible. 

On a different note, I would like to thank all the parents who nominated us to 
receive a Baytree gardening package. We were thrilled to be chosen and are 
extremely grateful to you for your support. I know the children will really look 
forward to this arriving in school.  

 

 

 

Remember we are here if you need us and are in contact with a number of 
different agencies who can offer support in these difficult times. Please continue 
to stay safe and we hope that we will be welcoming you all back very soon.  

Take care 

Mrs Jones 


